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From: Randy_Herschaft@ap.org

Sent: Friday, March 01, 2002 11:24 AM
To: foia/pa@sec.gov

Subject: FOIA request

March 1, 2002
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Pursuant to the federal Freedom of Information Act and the
Electronic

FOIA amendments, 5 U.S.C. 552.

1) I regquest a copy of all comment letters and responses sent to
or ’ -

received
from PeopleSoft, Inc from Jan 1, 2000

PR

2) I request copies of all incoming FOIA request letters and SEC
response letters

requesting information on PeopleSoft, Inc. from Jan 1, 2000.

I request a waiver of all fees for this request. Disclosure
of

the

requested information to me is in the public interest because it is
likely

to contribute significantly to public understanding of the
operations

or

activities of the government and is not primarily in my commercial

interest. This will occur through stories we may publish. The
Associated

Press is a not-for-profit corporation and is the collective
representative

of virtually all news organizations'in the United States.
I am willing to pay fees for this request up to a maximum of
$20. If

you estimate that the fees will exceed this limit, please inform me

first

by supplying me with an itemized list of charges.

As you know the Freedom of Information Law requires that an
agency

respond to a request within twenty business days of receipt of a
request.

Therefore, I would appreciate a response as soon as possible and
look

forward to hearing from you shortly.

If for any reason any portion of nmy request is denied, please
inform

me of the reasons for the denial in writing and provide the name
and .
address of the person or body to whom an appeal should be directed.

In the event that you determine that some portion of a file is
exempt

from release, T request that you release any reasonably segregable
1




wportion

of the documents which is not exempt. I, of course, reserve my

right

to
appeal such decisions.

Thank you for your assistance.
Very Truly Yours,

Randy R. Herschaft

Associated Press Business News
Investigative Researcher

50 Rockefeller Plaza

New York, NY 10020

phone 212-621-5411

fax 212-621-7233



